
 
 

           

JHF concluded Memorandum of Cooperation with Ukrainian Financial Housing Company 

－ Supporting the reconstruction of Ukraine through Housing Finance － 

 

On June 10, 2024, the Japan Housing Finance Agency (JHF) concluded the Memorandum of Cooperation (MOC) 
with the Ukrainian Financial Housing Company (UFHC) to support the reconstruction of Ukraine through housing 
finance and to develop affordable housing and sustainable housing finance in both countries. 

 
Based on this MOC, the both organizations will cooperate in the reconstruction of Ukraine by exchanging 

information, holding meetings and training sessions, and setting up an information exchange window on affordable 
housing and sustainable housing finance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* About the Ukrainian Financial Housing Company 

1 Established: 2020 
2 Major Projects: Implementing a low-interest mortgage program with government funds for the Ukrainian people 

 

※Representatives from UFHC and JHF at the signing ceremony 
From left to right： 

Mr. YOSHIDA Hideo, Senior Executive Director and Member of the Board, JHF 

Mr. Ievgen Metsger, Chairman of the board of directors, UFHC 

※Representatives from both countries at the Japan-Ukraine Public- 
  Private Roundtable 
From left to right： 

Mr. Ievgen Metsger, Chairman of the board of directors, UFHC 

Mr. Shurma Rostyslav, Deputy Head of the Office of the President of Ukraine 

H.E. Yulia Svrydenko, First Deputy Prime Minister –Minister of Economy, Ukraine 

Mr. IWATA Kazuchika, State Minister of Economy, Trade and Industry 

Mr. TAKEMURA Nobuhide, State Minister of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries 

Mr. FUKAZAWA Yoichi , Parliamentary Vice-Minister for Foreign Affairs 

Mr. YOSHIDA Hideo, Senior Executive Director and Member of the Board, JHF 


